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April 2020

LTSF Cares Fund
 

These are crazy and uncertain times for all of us. With the changing needs of our school
community, the Lawrence Township School Foundation has currently shifted its focus from
field trips and in-classroom experiences to school supplies packs for use at home, meal bags
to help our families in need, and creating response funds for Lawrence Township schools. 
 
Join the power of community, by making a gift to the LTSF Cares Fund. You will be serving
Lawrence Township students while helping the Foundation thrive. Together, we can provide
the resources needed for all children to excel.

Support LTSF Cares

LTSF Event Updates

https://youtu.be/UQw4aIOdDLU
https://youtu.be/UQw4aIOdDLU
https://youtu.be/UQw4aIOdDLU
https://msdltf.org/how-to-help/donate/ltsf-cares.html
https://msdltf.org/how-to-help/donate/ltsf-cares.html
https://msdltf.org/how-to-help/donate/ltsf-cares.html?blm_aid=35009537
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UQw4aIOdDLU&feature=youtu.be&blm_aid=35009537
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LTSF Celebration
Canceled

The Lawrence Township School Foundation has
made the difficult decision to cancel the 2020
Celebration. While hopeful we could go forward
with the rescheduled date, the physical and
emotional health, safety, and well-being of our
community at-large is a priority for the Foundation.
We look forward to celebrating with you next year
under much safer circumstances.
 
Thank you to all who helped make the virtual event
a success. Also thank you to all the sponsors and
donors for their gifts. Everyone’s generosity is proof
that we are a strong and vibrant community who
make magic happen for our kids.

FTK Golf Outing
Postponed 

The Fore the Kids Golf Outing scheduled for May
28, 2020, has currently been postponed.
Everyone's health and well-being continues to be a
priority so we will monitor the situation to make the
best decision for all regarding a future date. Stay
tuned for more information.
 
To stay up to date with all news and event
cancellations, visit msdltf.org. If you have any
questions, please contact Cori Korn or call the
Foundation office at 317-423-8300.  
 
Stay safe and be well!

Alumni on the Frontline
LTSF is honoring the many alumni working
the frontlines during this pandemic. Their
sacrifice and impact does not go unnoticed.
This growing list is a testament to the
outstanding education of Lawrence
Township.
 
If you know of any alumni to add to the list,
simply send an email and they will be added.

National Volunteer Month
National Volunteer Month takes place in the

 

https://msdltf.org/events/celebration/celebration-sponsors.html
https://msdltf.org/events/celebration/
file:///Users/taylorwilliams/Downloads/msdltf.org
mailto:corinnekorn@msdltf.org
mailto:corinnekorn@msdltf.org
https://msdltf.org/alumni/lt-alumni-on-the-frontline.html
mailto:taylorwilliams@msdlt.k12.in.us?subject=LT%20Alumni%20on%20the%20Frontline
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month of April. This month is dedicated to
honoring all of the volunteers in our
communities, as well as encouraging
volunteerism throughout the month.
 
Thank you to all of our amazing volunteers
who serve on committees, who volunteer at
our signature events, and those who help at
EdEx -- the free teachers' supplies store.
You can stay up to date with volunteer
opportunities by visiting our website. 

Geist Magazine to Feature 
Lawrence Township Seniors

 

The Geist Magazine wants to feature LT
seniors! They will be publishing the names
of the entire senior class of Lawrence
Central and Lawrence North in an upcoming
issue. You can do something extra-special
for your special senior. Consider buying a
grad ad! Principals have a code for those
needing financial help. Plus, a portion of
sales goes to the Lawrence Township
School Foundation. View more information
and purchase an ad.

CARES Act Stimulates Giving to Nonprofits
For 2020 there is a new universal charitable deduction. A reduction in taxable income is available
for donors who do not itemize their deductions, i.e., an “above-the-line” adjustment to income that
will reduce a donor’s Adjusted Gross Income (AGI) and consequently taxable income. The
adjustment is available for cash gifts up to $300 per taxpayer or $600 for a married couple. For
more information about this and other changes for 2020 visit the IU School of Philanthropy's page
on the Impact of CARES Act on Giving.

 More Ways to Give

https://msdltf.org/how-to-help/volunteer.html
https://townepost.direct/collections/class-of-2021
https://philanthropy.iupui.edu/news-events/cares.html
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Every time you shop at Kroger,
you can help LT students.

Register your KROGER PLUS
CARD online and enter the

NPO number WE867. When
you shop, swipe your card, or

enter the phone number
associated with your card, and a
percentage of your purchases

will be donated to LTSF.

When you make a donation to
LTSF, you are SAYing YES to
helping the students in MSD of

Lawrence Township. Click
here to learn more about how

LTSF supports kids.

Donate Now

SHOP at AMAZON through
smile.amazon.com and .5% of

your purchases will be
donated to the Foundation.

Simply select M S D of
Lawrence Township

Foundation Inc. It's the same
Amazon that you know and

love. It just smiles at us when
you shop!

Our Contact Information
*{{Organization Name}}*
*{{Organization Address}}*
*{{Organization Phone}}*
*{{Organization Website}}*
 
*{{Unsubscribe}}*

https://www.kroger.com/o/store-services/community-rewards
https://msdltf.org/impact/overview-page.html
https://msdltf.org/how-to-help/donate/donate-now.html
https://msdltf.org/how-to-help/donate/donate-now.html
https://smile.amazon.com/
https://www.facebook.com/LawrenceTownshipSchoolFoundation
https://twitter.com/LTSFoundation
https://www.linkedin.com/company/lawrencetownshipschoolfoundation/?viewAsMember=true
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